
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Norton Star           21
st
 October 2019 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 

On Friday next week at 2.30 pm, we will be celebrating Harvest Festival. This will replace the usual sharing 
assembly in the village hall. You are all welcome to join us. Please bring in tins or packets of long life food 
which we will donate to Gloucester Food Bank. Please bring these into school from Wednesday morning. 
Many families living in our county, within our community, are unable to eat enough without this support; 

we can all do a bit to help our community. 
Mrs Clarke has been a member of our school family since she was a pupil here at the age of 9! She is now a 
school governor and HLTA at the school. She is a talented, caring and incredible practitioner. Mrs Clarke has 
decided to leave full time employment at Norton to work on a casual basis. She will continue her role as a 

governor. We have successfully appointed Laura Emerson, who has been volunteering at the school, to 
work as a learning partner in school. 

As part of the Hindu celebration of Diwali, on Thursday next week, all Norton pupils will be learning an 
Indian dance. There will be a short performance on Thursday next week (24th October) in the village hall; 

you are all welcome. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend 
Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

 

F.O.N.S News 

 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website: Social/ Emotional: In book bags: 

 
Shoebox leaflet 

Mr Spencer’s clubs 
 

Multi skills, Junior gymnastics and 
Junior football – are all cancelled until 

after the half term break 
 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but an extra 
*well done* to all those who have 
been noticed shining especially 
brightly this week and received their 
award in Sharing Assembly. 

     

Parent Governors 
 

Letters and nomination forms for the 2 Parent 
Governor vacancies are on class Dojo, or paper 
copies can be collected from the school office; 

one nomination per parent or carer. 
 

Nominations must be received in school by  
12 noon on Wednesday 23rd October 2019. 

 


